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Nov 14th - Nov 18th  Week at a Glance
Monday Grade 6/7 Volleyball Home Game vs. Lee

Tuesday

Wednesday Grade 6/7 Volleyball Practice at lunch

Thursday Grade 6/7 Volleyball Away Game vs. Garden City
Grade 6/7 Volleyball Practice at lunch

Friday
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School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
Nov 11 Remembrance Day - No 

School

Nov 21 
- 24

Scholastic Book Fair!

Nov 25 Professional Learning 
Day - School is Closed

Dec 14 Reports sent home to 
families for all classes

TBD Winter Sing-a-long 
Concert with families

Dear Families,


Today is Remembrance Day.  It is a day for all of us to take time to pause 
and pay respect to the people who risked their lives to that we can live in 
peace.  Taking time to pause and reflect can seem hard these days as 
parents and care givers.  Yesterday was the first day in two years that we 
were able to gather as a community in honour of Remembrance Day.  
Thank you to the families who were able to join us and hear our messages 
of hope and peace.


As we near the winter season, we know that families are struggling 
financially to purchase winter clothing for their children.  We will be outside 
during recess and lunch breaks, and it’s expected to be cold and wet.  This 
year the Ministry of Education has funded a Family Affordability Fund 
where we can access gift cards from stores such as The Bay, SportCheck, 
or Walmart to help families purchase much needed outside clothing for 
their children.  If you feel that your family would benefit from accessing the 
Family Affordability Fund, please email kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca and we will 
help you by sharing more about the resources that are offered.    


Lastly, attached to this email is the last call for families to order DeBeck 
Wear.  If families would like a t-shirt for their child, but are not able to afford 
one, please contact Kathy or Cori and we will ensure that your child 
receives a t-shirt this year.                             


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all good health,


Kathy Pantaleo and Cori Anderson
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SCHOLASTIC 
BOOK FAIR 

NOV 21ST - 24TH! 
The book fair is back! Students will have
class time to look and purchase items. 

 Families can buy items using the link below
to avoid the issue of lost or stolen money. 

                                                                             In-Person Book Fair
Times:

Monday: 
2:45pm-3:10pm

Tuesday: 
8:30am-8:50am

Wednesday: 
2:45pm-3:10pm

https://virtualbookfairs.
scholastic.ca/pages/5181278
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